
What we are learning in Nursery during group time 
Spring Term 2: 

 
This half term we will be learning to exploring dynamics (loud and 

quiet) and tempo (fast and slow) with Aurora orchestra. During 
skills week we will be learning how to join materials using treasury 

tags and split pins, making marks and patterns in clay, how to safely 
use the workbench to hammer nails and using the stage and        

resources. In maths we will be learning to compare quantities using 
the language more than and fewer than. We will learn the             

traditional story of the Gingerbread Man and spend time acting out 
stories with appropriate actions. We will also be planting seeds and 

caring for our outside plants. The ideas and skills that are taught 
during adult led group time are then embedded in continuous  

Provision in the following weeks. 

These are the poems we are 

learning by heart. 

These are the stories 

we will be focusing on 

this half term. There 

will be lots of other 

stories that we will be 

listening to and enjoy-

ing as well. 

We continually refer to the hand rules 

in Nursery and teach the children 

about being Ready, Respectful and 

Safe in their behaviour. 

We also encourage the children to 

choose it, use it and put it away. 

We are using Numbersense to develop 

our skills of subitising focusing on 

quantities within three in whatever 

way children see them, then drawing 

attention to ways that three can be 

partitioned into two parts, and finally 

using models to support visualising 

bonds to three.  


